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Date 21st December 2017 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/12/05. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please can you let us have the number of vehicle replacements scheduled for the next 3 
financial years commencing 01/04/18. 
 
No. of Double Crew Vehicles  
No. of PTS Vehicles 
 
We do not have PTS vehicles as we do not have a current PTS contract. 
There is a plan to replace 101 Double Crewed Ambulances in FY 18/19. The following year strategy 
has yet to be ratified but is expected to be between 40-60 for the following 2 years 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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